Bearsden Baptist Church Newsletter 31st December 2020





Morning service in Church building – 3rd January 2021 10.30 am

Beatitude #6 – Blessed are the pure in heart – Matthew 5:8 - John Craib

You will be aware that from Boxing Day, 26th December 2020, East Dunbartonshire returned to Level 4 restrictions, and therefore the attendance limit will be reduced to 20 - this limit will be in force on Sunday 3rd and Sunday 10th January 2021.

It will once again be necessary to book a place in advance. Eventbrite links for these two services will be published in the next couple of days, although for those who are not able to book online it will still be possible to book by emailing office@bearsdenbaptistchurch.com or alternatively, by text to

07931 467845.. Spaces will be allocated on a first come, first served basis. The services will still be available as usual on YouTube and Zoom at 10.30 am



Please note that Kidzone in the garden **will not be running** on Sunday, January 3rd - we will return on January 10th.



Church Meeting Wednesday, 20 January 2020 at 7.30pm

This is an advance notice that the next Church Meeting will take place on Zoom on 20 January 2020 at 7.30pm. connection details will follow, and we hope as many as possible will "attend". The agenda will be sent out early next week.



Don and Lorna McLean.

Please remember Don and Lorna in prayer as they return to South Africa today, arriving tomorrow. Pray for them and their family during this time of transition.